
QUAIL CREEK GOLF COURSE WILL BE CLOSED ALL DA Y
THURSDA Y OCTOBER 6TH!

Please see the attached email:
Golf Course - Clubhouse - Driving Range will all be closed!

Good morning.

Tomm is requesting that the course be closed the whole day on
Thursday, Oct.6th in order to apply pre-emergent herbicide to the whole
course wall to wall. This pre-emergent application is to get a handle on
the PoaAnnua weeds that we have experienced the last several years
aswell as other winter perennial weeds. The course will already be
closed the morning hours, we are asking that it remain closed the rest
of the day to get everything sprayed and watered in before golfers are
allowed for re-entry. I will be taking the Parksspray rig to help out as
well to make sure we get everything covered.

Thank you for your consideration.

Pat White - Director of Parksand Recreation
City of Fairhope, AL
Pat.white@fairhopeal.gov
251 278-5322


